
From: Oscar Montenegro
To: Water Permits
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Permit Addendum
Date: Monday, December 18, 2023 12:17:05 PM

Comments on draft for TN0025020 from John Motes
 
Thanks,
-Oscar
 

From: John Motes <johnmotes@madisonvilletn.net> 
Sent: Monday, December 18, 2023 12:33 PM
To: Oscar Montenegro <Oscar.Montenegro@tn.gov>
Cc: Tracey Green <traceygreen@madisonvilletn.net>; Wade Murphy <Wade.Murphy@tn.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Permit Addendum
 

*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links
from unknown senders or unexpected email - STS-Security. ***

Mr Montenegro, 
     Please find attached a Request for Addendum to Permit Draft #TN00025020. Thank you.

mailto:Oscar.Montenegro@tn.gov
mailto:Water.Permits@tn.gov


18 Dec 2023 

Mr. Oscar Montenegro,  

 I am reaching out to you in reference to the draŌ of permit #TN00025020 
for the operaƟon of the WWTP for Madisonville, Tn. 

 Specifically, concerning the new Ammonia (as N) discharge limitaƟons, we 
are requesƟng that an addendum be aƩached to the permit, allowing 
Madisonville an addiƟonal 12 months before enforcement of the new discharge 
limitaƟon. 

 This will allow Ɵme for Madisonville to effect repairs or upgrades to our 
collecƟon system. These repairs will enable us to more consistently meet the new 
demands of the permit. 

Sincerely, 

John Motes 

Madisonville WWTP Operator 


